
October 27, 2008 

California Energy Commission 
DATE OCT 2 7 2008 

1516 Ninth Street REeD. NOV 1 2 2008 
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 

Re: Mirant Marsh Landing Generating Station (MLGS) 

Dear California Energy Commission: 

As land owners (APN: 051-032-009) across the street from the proposed power plant 
we support the construction of the new plant. Our only comment is the possibility of 
adding better street lighting to that area: if possible? 

We would like to thank the California Energy Commission for keeping us informed. 

Sincerely, 

Don Clemetson, part owner of the 10.23 acres across from the proposed plant 
3420 Claridge Drive 
Danville CA 94526 
(925) 820-0336 


